
www.wsp.wa.gov 

 Office of the Chief 
Chief John R. Batiste 

www.wsp.wa.gov 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Captain Neil Weaver 
Government and Media Relations 

 
 
 
December 14, 2020 
 
Sergeant Darren Wright 
360-239-0619 
Darren.wright@wsp.wa.gov 
Twitter: @WaStatePatrol 
 
 

Updated: WSP Detectives Seek Help Identifying Possible Witness to Shooting 
 
Olympia – WSP Detectives are seeking the public’s assistance with identifying the person in these 
photos. This individual is a person of interest in the shooting that occurred at the Capitol Campus just after 
2 p.m. on December 12, 2020. They are not a suspect in the shooting but may be a material witness with 
information about the shooting. Detectives would like to speak to the person in the photos about the 
events that led up to the shooting. Additional photos attached.  
 
Anyone with information or video of the incident, including the minutes just prior to the shooting, or that is 
able to identify the person in this photo, is encouraged to contact WSP detectives.  
 
If you have information that may help detectives in this case contact Detective Sergeant Matt Wood at 
360-704-2955 or by email at sistips@wsp.wa.gov.  
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